
Hello everyone,  

I have to start by congratulating our Year 6 children on the way that they approached the 

SATs tests this week. They were focused and started each new test with a can-do attitude. 

We are all very proud of them. Year 6 have worked hard this year despite a lot of staff 

changes. Kestrel class will be having a change of teacher and teaching assistant again in 

Term 6. Niamh (Y6 TA) is leaving today to take up an Assistant Manager role at a tutoring 

company. This is a great opportunity for her and we wish her all the best. We will be able 

to let Y6 parents know exactly what is happening after half term next week. We will be 

making sure that the children have a TA that is a known face for them.  

This term, the children have focused on rejecting discrimination in their PSHE lessons. 

Children can often be unkind to each other, using unkind and even inappropriate words. 

All too often, we find that they are repeating things that they have heard online or from 

older children without understanding the true meaning. It is important that children have 

conversations about discrimination at home with adults. We have talked directly about 

racism and bullying so that our children grow up understanding exactly what the terms 

mean. 

Next Monday, Vicki (Y2 TA) and I will be heading off to camp with Year 5. I will be there 

until Wednesday evening and then Mrs Barbour and Anila (Y5 TA) will take over until 

Friday. I am looking forward to being on a farm in the middle of Dartmoor and enjoying 

lots of outdoor activities. School camps always offer so many learning opportunities for 

children that they don’t get in school.  

Swimming tickets will be on sale for Saturday 25th from Monday. I am actually away that 

weekend, but Mrs Williams and Ruth will be there.  

Have a relaxing weekend. Hopefully, the sun will continue to shine.  

Mr Hawkins 





 

May 11 and 25 

June 8 and 22 

July 13 and 20 

Come and enjoy a swim at Easton pool for only £1 per person!   

• Tickets available from the 

Monday before each swim. 

• Children under 8 must have an 

adult in the water with them 

• One adult can bring 2 children 

under 8 









DROP IN SESSIONS—NO NEED TO SIGN UP! 

WEDNESDAYS 14:00-15:00 

IN THE COMMUNITY ROOM 

STARTS 17/04/2024 

NOW ON WEDNESDAY AFTERNOONS! 










